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Important Dates For Your Diary 

See the back page for important dates. 

Did You Know?  

The weeks are disappearing and the weather has definitely thrown in a 
few surprises this week! Pupils on the whole were really sensible. A 
reminder that fleeces are available with the Lyng Hall logo on. The rooms 
are well heated, so outdoor wear or hoodies must not be worn. 
 
You can see in this edition the Lyng Hall Red Day event, where we are 
asking for donations to the Christmas Hampers, thank you to Elliott and 
the Student Council for the poster design. 
 
The Accept and Respect group also do a great job of creating the monthly 
calendar page. Pupils from Foundation, who are part of the group, have 
created this month’s design—it looks amazing. The A&R monthly focus is 
on redoing the map that shares how many languages and places pupils 
from Lyng Hall come from—so we hope to share with you soon our new art 
feature. 
 
Please remember all of the ‘At the end of school’ opportunities. Period 7 
has Science Club, Robotics Club, Sports activities, School Show rehearsals, 
revision classes and support. Please make the most of this opportunity.  
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We are Lyng Hall - LH Calendar 

 

 
 

Thank you again to the calendar team from the Accept and Re-

spect group— these are getting better each time! 

It is lovely to see them displayed around the school. 
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We are Lyng Hall—Christmas Hampers 

 

We are once again going to collect for the Christmas Hampers that we 

award each year to Lyng Hall families. 

We are mixing it up a little this year. Each tutor group is challenged with 

creating their form group box.  

We have a non-uniform day coming up and instead of a money charitable 

contribution, we ask that one item from the list is donated to the hamper. 

The group can then decorate and put their personal touch on the hamper 

and it can go to a deserving recipient. 
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College – Update 

Well what can I say, when we are faced with a challenge we always re-

spond and this is something I love to see. College co-ordinators have some 

big priorities this year, and one I am not having to worry about too much is 

behaviour. As a college we are consistently the lowest of all the colleges, 

but a small few are still letting us down and that is holding us in second 

place this week.  

Our big focus needs to be 

on attendance to school 

and punctuality, as this al-

so brings about another 

large bonus each week. 

This infographic highlights 

the effects attendance has 

on you. We have almost 

the same amount of days 

in school as we do off, and 

no other workplace is like 

this.  

Let’s have a really big push between now and Christmas, when its getting 

colder or we have a little sniffle, its darker in the mornings and harder to 

get out of bed, to pull together as a college and make sure we are all in 

school, on time  and see if we can earn 1st place in the championship.  

Another shout out to our top five Pegasus students so far this year—

Ashley Dewis 10i, Sara Raducan 10i, Javion Duke 10i, Amelie Munro 10R 

and Vanessa Nwajioha 10R. Well done to you all, and to everyone else, 

can we break in to the top 5!!!!! 
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College – Update 

There is a good element of competition between the top three 

colleges and a big change has taken place this week… Pegasus 

have jumped into second place; pushing Centaur down into third 

place. It will be interesting to see how things play out over the next 

few weeks… Will Pegasus climb even higher, to first place, or will 

Centaur fight back for a spot in second place? 

One factor in particular, that has led to a point increase for 

Pegasus, is their low number of behaviour points. The college that 

has the lowest number of 

negative points each 

week, is awarded 1000 

bonus points. Pegasus has 

achieved the bonus point 

award almost every 

single week, since the 

beginning of the 

academic year!  
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College – Update 

College ‘Top 10’ 

 

As it can be seen in the tables above, we now have some pupils 

very close to reaching 1000 points; which means they will be 

awarded a bronze badge in assembly. This is an incredible 

achievement and reflects their excellent work ethic in school and 

the positive contributions they are making towards their college.  

  10M   TEFL   71    11O 

 

 

       71    9I 
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Did You Know? Support: 

 

LYNG HALL 

SCHOOL 

Your child may be eligible for free school meals 

if you receive certain benefits such as income 

support. Queries can be directed to Coventry 

City Council. Tel: 024768337733 or Email: 

freeschoolmeals@coventry.gov.uk Applications 

can be made through: www.coventry.go.uk/

applyforfreeschoolmeals 

SCHOOL 

To purchase food in the school dining 

room, money must be paid onto 

ParentPay as we are a cashless school. 

Login through: https://

app.parentpay.com/public/client/

security/v2/#/login                                   

If you experience any problems with 

this, please contact your child’s pastoral 

year coordinator. 

TRAVEL 

 If you live more than 2 miles from the school, 

your child may be eligible for a free bus pass. 

For information on how a student would 

qualify for a pass please visit:  

http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolbuspasses.  

Applications: www.coventry.gov.uk/

applyforatravelpass  

Queries: Tel: 02476975445 or Email: 
If your child out-grows their 

blazer but it is still in very 

good condition, they may be 

able to swap their blazer for 

a bigger size, if our stock 

allows. 

We accept uniform 

donations.  Please drop 

any items that you no 

longer need or require in 

to school reception. 

UNIFORM 

If you are struggling with the 

cost of items of the uniform,  we 

will do our best to try and help 

you.  Contact your child’s pasto-

ral year coordinator in the first 

instance 

mailto:freeschoolmeals@coventry.gov.uk
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolbuspasses
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyforatravelpass
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/applyforatravelpass
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We Are Lyng Hall 

We have been informed by our pupils that they sometimes out-grow 

their uniform during the year and therefore buy new items.  We 

would like to take the opportunity to ask that any uniform that you 

may be replacing, or not using, is kindly donated to the school.   

The uniform does not have to be in brand new condition but be 

relatively good quality (not ripped or stained) and can include PE kit, 

winter coats, shoes etc. 

Pupils and/or parents can hand the uniform donations into the school 

reception at any point in time throughout the year.  We greatly 

appreciate all donations that have been made previously and any that 

we receive in the future. 

Thank you,  

Miss Gaggini 

Lyng Hall Uniform Donations 

Coming up… 

Tuesday 26th November - P16 Parents’ Evening 

Friday 29th November - Teacher Training day 

Friday 13th December - Christmas dinner & Christmas jumper day  

Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th December - Winter Show Performance 7pm 


